

Tuesday 11th September, 2012

Dear Dr Kuck,

The Waubra Foundation Inc. PO Box 1136 South Melbourne Victoria, 3205 Australia

Reg. No. A0054185H ABN: 65 801 147 788

Tel: 61 + 3 8640.0105 E: info@waubrafoundation.com.au www.waubrafoundation.com.au

CEO

Dr. Sarah Laurie, BMBS (Flinders)

Board

Tony Hodgson, AM
Dr. Sarah Laurie, BMBS
Peter R. Mitchell AM, BChE (Chair)
Kathy Russell, BCom, CA
The Hon. Clive Tadgell, AO
The Hon. Dr. Michael Wooldridge,
B.Sc. MBMS, MBA

I am delighted to learn that you and some of your colleagues are meeting together to discuss the serious health problems associated with exposure to operating wind turbines.

There are a growing number of independent, ethical and courageous health professionals and engineers who are investigating and then speaking out about what is going on around the world. In doing so, we are choosing to abide by our professional codes of ethics to "first do no harm" and to place the health and safety of the public paramount.

This is a global problem, and an entrenched and powerful global industry, which has every reason to oppose what we are doing. There are clear indications that the wind industry and some of their hired health and engineering professionals do indeed know exactly what is going on and why. Public health authorities universally are refusing to investigate further.

A global collaborative approach between such concerned ethical professionals is therefore urgently required. I look forward to working closely with you and your colleagues, to share information, progress the necessary research, and to support you in your efforts in whatever way I can.

With kindest regards and best wishes to you all

Dr. Sarah Laurie, Chief Executive Officer